
Grades 6-8 Announcements 

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Friday, May 18, 2018 

 

Lunch today will be Pizza, French Fries, and Sorbet. 

 

1. Tryouts for cheerleading will be in the new gym Saturday morning at 9:00. 

 

2. Good luck to the following students as they are headed to the state track 

meet today:  Addison Early (400 M), Cayla Oakley (HJ), Cooper Starks 

(SP), Joe Davis (PV), Zane Hogan (HJ and 110 M Hurdles), Kaden Brown 

(100 M and 400 M.  Jaquan Gause, Reed Lewis, Kaden Brown, Zane Hogan, 

and Sam McMillin (Alternate) advanced to state in the 4 x 200 M relay. 

Reed Lewis, Jaquan Gause, Zane Hogan, Kaden Brown, and Joe June 

(Alternate) advanced in the 4 X 400 M Relay. Their coaches are Brian 

Carman and Nathan Wise. Good Luck again!! 

 

3. All MS track – your awards night will be Tuesday, May 22nd @ 6:00 in the 

cafeteria. 

 

4. ALL MS students – anyone that is wishing to enter a team in the end of the 

year dodgeball tournament – your forms are due today. 

 

5. North Mac MS Boys - Basketball Camp forms are due today. 

 

6. -9North Mac High School will be hosting a mandatory player/parent 

meeting for all students going into 9th grade who will be or are interested in 

participating in a sport for the upcoming fall season. Fall sports includes 

football, volleyball, golf, boys’ soccer, and cheerleading. The meeting will 

take place on Wednesday, May 30 starting at 6:00pm in the North Mac High 

School Berry Gym. 



 

7. MS students interested in ordering a yearbook – the deadline to order is May 

25th.  If you need an order form, please see Mrs. Allen for an order form. 

 

8. Also, Mrs. Allen needs pictures from Winter Formal.  If you took pictures at 

this dance, please see Mrs. Allen about entering them into the Yearbook. 

 

 

Happy Birthday to the following.   Today to Jacob Bolletto – 7th grade, 

Brady Eller – 8th grade, Addison Hipsher – 6th grade, and Lucas Reznicek – 

8th grade.  Tomorrow on May 19th to Clayton Waldeck – 8th grade.  This 

summer on break on June 19th to Hunter White – 8th grade and on June 20th 

to Ella Christopher – 6th grade and Katelynn Hampton – 8th grade.   If you 

see any of these kids today, please wish them a happy birthday.  Kids, you 

may stop by the office sometime today for a treat! 

 

Can the following students please come to the office after the pledge:    

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at this time.  

 

Now please stand for the pledge – I pledge allegiance to the flag of the 

United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, 

under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

 

Thank you and have a Great Day! 
 


